
KFNS-FM Troy, MO 
Facility ID 29944 

 

Explanation for Modification Application 

This application is being filed as notification to the Commission of a change 
in broadcast antenna for KFNS-FM.  Licensee’s facility suffered a lightning 
strike in 2018 which damaged one element of the existing 3 bay antenna 
and was able to secure a new six-bay Shively antenna (see attached 
Exhibit “A” quote) to operate at KFNS-FM at a reduced TPO and achieve 
the same ERP (see technical exhibit attached).  The new 6 bay antenna 
was installed in October 2018 by a qualified engineer (Rick Schutt) but 
through oversight Licensee never filed the necessary modification 
application to notify of the change in antenna – note that none of the 
operating parameters of the licensed facility have changed apart from the 
antenna change.  After being alerted by FCC field staff, Licensee engaged 
Cavell Mertz to prepare the attached engineering exhibits and is filing this 
application to memorialize the antenna change and will, upon grant, 
immediately file a license to cover application to complete the process. 

  



 


